
Notice of Change in
Regular Meeting

Notice is hereby given that the
September  2024  regular
monthly meeting of the Board
of Directors of the Allegheny
County Housing Authority has
been rescheduled for  Friday,
September 27, 2024 at 10:30
a.m. and will be held in the
Authority’s boardroom located
on the 2nd floor, 301 Chartiers
Avenue,  McKees  Rocks,  PA,
15136, to be preceded by a
Finance  &  Audit  Committee
meeting  at  9:15  a.m.  The
public  is  encouraged  to
participate  in  the
meetings.   Questions
concerning this notice may be
addressed to Katie Stohlberg
via  email  at
kstohlberg@achousing.org,  or
by fax to 412-355-0837.

Frank Aggazio, Executive
Director

Allegheny County Housing
Authority


